
2022 Redistricting Information 
 
As required by law for Michigan's redistricting process, new voter ID cards have been mailed to 
all City of Plymouth registered voters at their registered address, and most should have been 
received the weekend of May 28, 2022. Please note that districts have changed as shown 
below, but everything else remains the same.  Please let us know if you have any corrections to 
your name and address. 
 
If you receive a voter information card for someone that no longer resides at your 
address, please write that information on the face of the card and place it in the City Hall 24-hour 
drop box, drop off at the Clerk's office or give it to your mail person to return it to City Hall.  The 
Clerk’s office will follow up with the voter.  
 
Redistricting maps for Michigan can be found at: Final and District Maps (michigan.gov) 
 
City of Plymouth residents are now: 
   MI Congressional District 06 
   MI State Senate District 13 
   MI House District 22.  
 
A sample of what the voter ID cards look like is pictured. 

 

https://www.michigan.gov/micrc/mapping-process/final-maps

